
Family Liaison Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to School, I hope that you have all had an enjoyable and relaxing holiday and are all 

ready for the term ahead.  

This is my first newsletter to you and I intend to send these letters out on a regular basis to keep you 

updated on any events that might be of interest.  

The first course that I am very pleased to be able to offer is: 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

 

I plan to run other information events and courses and will pass on more details as soon as I can. In 

the meantime if you have any ideas – please do not hesitate to contact me.  

I work across all of the three schools here and I am always pleased to speak to you regarding any 

concerns. Please do not hesitate to contact me either via school offices or my email: flo@brookfield-

jun.kent.sch.uk or mobile 07870 354223 

Katie Till 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………….   

I would like to book a place on First Aid Course  

I would like further information about the course. 

Child’s name.......................................................................  Class......................................... 

School………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parent/Carer Name………………………………………………………………………………… 

Phone number……………………………………………………………………………………… 

First Aid for Families 

 This is a fantastic opportunity to learn what to do in the event of an incident.  

 The course is run over 3 session starting on the 6.10.15, for three weeks.  

 Time 1:30pm start.  

 Places are free, but are limited. If you would like to know more or book, please complete the 

slip and return to school office.  

 Venue: Brookfield Junior School 

 Further details are also attached.  
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